

MESA Meeting 7/30/2018

Attendance:

Aziz
BlackDawg
Caldaq
Cikea
Corsi
Equus Improbis
Hillbilly Hound
Ilari
Izzy Kat
PanPan
Raven LightStar
Ren th Lion
Roadkill Coyote
Shasta
Sioras
Skylor
Tamara
Zola

Meeting Opened: 9:08pm

Bittergrim is unable to attend due to personal issues, Ren is presiding.

Reading of previous minutes skipped.

Discussion about Staff

Linemonkey is now handling our Conbook.

Jen is now assisting with artist's alley and crafting

Kar is unable to make it next year, Ren is our new fursuit coordinator

Jamie will also be unable to make it,

but has a menu set up and is working to organize kitchen staff

We have had a few issues with people claiming to be staff who aren't

We have expanded our number of Member at Large to 3, our new MaL's are Oda, Spring Dragon, and Corsi

Zola and Matthew Ebel are confirmed as our GoHs for 2019.

Our Con theme will be Mardi Gras

We have a meeting schedule on Google calendars.

March 8th is the conbook submission deadline

Discussion about the artists' concerns about being kicked out of the dining hall at night and during the GoH meal. Giving them a cabin may not be feasible, given our attendance, but if we get the new pavilion tents we can dedicate one to them during those times.

Bittergirm has acquired some battery powered lanterns for providing additional lighting throughout the group camp

We will be looking into giving MESA it's own website.

Our Event Director needs to hear from all Department heads to know what their needs are and work our a budget.

The cost of electrical hook-ups for RVs is currently being passed to the convention, not the users. In future years we will need to make sure these charges are passed to those attendees using them. We will look into adding it to the pre-reg options.

Meeting Closed: 9:46pm